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Feedback: GPSSBC Chamber meeting – North West 
 

The following items were discussed during the North West GPSSBC Chamber meeting: 

 

Appointment of officials: Department of Education  

Members will recall that the PSA has submitted the names of schools involved in the investigation and the 

employer was to give an update on progress with the matter. The employer reported that the investigation 

was concluded on the following schools: Delareyville Primary School, Zeerust High School, and 

Lichtenburg High School. Labour, however, raised concern that the report was not informative, in that it 

had no dates and did not state the teams who were established to conduct the investigation. The 

employer committed to providing a comprehensive report with specific details as per terms of reference 

and modus operandi, amongst others. The employer also undertook to consult the principals in the 

Department to ensure that outstanding schools such as Orkney High School, Leeudoring Primary School, 

and Swartruggens High School, were accordingly investigated. The matter remains on the agenda for 

further reporting in the next Chamber meeting. 

 

Collective Agreement: Tools of Trade, including Uniform Traffic Officers 

The matter was removed from the agenda by parties, unanimously with the understanding that it would be 

reintroduced should a need arise. 

  

Review: GPSSBC Resolution 1/2012 - Governance Rules for Chambers 

The matter was removed from the agenda by parties. 

 

Members will be kept informed of developments, and are welcome to contact Mr Moribe 

on 082 9079002 / abram.moribe@psa.co.za. 

 

 

Reuben Maleka 

GENERAL MANAGER 

FOR PSA MEMBERS: GENERAL PUBLIC SERVICE SECTORAL BARGAINING COUNCIL 

(GPSSBC) - NORTH WEST                   
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